4

L

A_‘

A4

.7 RE-SEEties

" SOUTH EAST
EUROPE

Franieational Coeperation Programme

Invitation

The Municipality of 18" District of Budapest and the North-West Croatia Regional
Energy Agency (REGEA) kindly

invites you
to the

RE-SELties Project’s Final Conference

‘Energy and Environment - Towards a sustainable future’
gy
to be held in Zagreb (Croatia) on 09, Scptember 2014

in Hotel Dubrovnik, Ljudevita Gaja |

After 2 years of successful implementation, the project ‘Towards resource efficient urban
communitics in SEE’ (RE-SEEfies), supported by the South East Europe Transnational
Cooperation Programme, has come to its end. In the framework of RE-SEEties 11 partners
form 8 countries worked together with the mutual aim of turning their cities into resource
efficient urban communities in an innovative way by tackling two major issues, sustainable
energy efficiency and waste management in an integrated way.

As a result of the intense cooperation, this devoted partnership created strategies and action
plans for their own cities based on an in-depth data collection and resource consumption
forecasting procedure, and summarized the lessons learnt and their suggested methods in a
Methodological Toolkit, providing useful information and tools for all local authorities in the
SEE region and beyond. The project also targeted the policy level, creating a well-functioning
policy framework, an EU level policy recommendation paper, reflecting the views of various
stakeholders, to pave the way for the sustainability of RE-SEEties results from the viewpoint
of high level policy making,

At the conference the results of the project will be presented to the wider public and to
professionals not involved in the implementation, while providing a lookout to the wider
European context and future cooperation opportunities with the support of acknowledged
experts in the field of low carbon economies, the representatives of the funding programme,
as well as the European Commissioner of DG Environment.

The conference will be bilingual (English and Croatian) and simultaneous interpreting will be
provided. To indicate your intention to take part in the event, pleasc register at
wwaw.repea.orp/reseeties.itml until 15 August 2014 the latest.

Should you have any further questions regarding the conference, please contact Mr. Hrvoje
Maras at hmaras@resca.org or Mrs. Tijana Simek at isimek(@regea.org.

We are looking forward to your participation and welcoming you in Zagreb.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. sc. Julije Domac
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Jointly for our common luture




